
Now Accepting Applications for Newly Created 
Brampton Women’s Advisory Committee 

By resolution passed at it’s meeting on February 28, 2024, Brampton City Council has 
created the new Brampton Women’s Advisory Committee (BWAC) with a purpose to: 
support the City of Brampton commitment to creating a gender-inclusive municipality 
and fostering meaningful participation of women across the organization. The BWAC 
aims to raise awareness, advise, and stimulate action to serve as a resource to 
Council on matters pertaining to women in the City of Brampton, and will consider the 
unique socioeconomic, political, and cultural barriers that women may face because of 
public policy mandates. 

Residents with a passion for city-building and an interest in helping shape the future of 
our community are invited to apply. If you identify as a woman, possess leadership 
experience in the Arts, Sports, Business, Health Care, Human Rights, Law, and/or 
share a passion to advocate for gender equality, please consider this opportunity. 

Members of our advisory committees, boards and tribunals help inform Mayor and 
Council on issues important to Bramptonians. Members of these groups are directly 
involved in local government decision-making.  

To access the application form and for further details about the Brampton Woman’s 
Advisory Committee, click here. Applications must be submitted no later than May 31, 
2024. 

A panel of the Committee Co-Chairs, Councillor R. Santos and Councillor N. Brar will 
be reviewing applications and making recommendations to Council regarding 
appointments. 

Alternate format applications are available upon request. 

Dated: March 7, 2024 

C. Gravlev, Acting City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON, L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178  cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

Public Notice


